
 

 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
February 23, 2010 

 
EFT Delay 

 
Electronic claims payments that would normally be initiated via ACH transfer today, 
Tuesday 02/23/10, will be delayed.  Those providers who normally receive payments via ACH 
should see funds available in their accounts one day later than usual.  Paper check payments are 
not affected. 
 
We regret any inconvenience you may experience.   
 

P.O. Box 618 
Hanover, Maryland 21076 

www.maryland.valueoptions.com 


